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Overview by Community 
 
Darboy Sanitary District:   The new manager at the Stoneyard has been slow to respond to our request 
for their trap cleaning information.  A physical check of the trap shows it is being cleaned but we are not 
receiving the paperwork.  We will continue to meet with her each month until the issue is resolved.     
 
A total of 5 reminder letters are required and 4 site visits will be conducted. 
  
Village of Combined Locks:   There were no significant issues within the Village in February. 
 
Two reminder letters are required and no site visits are necessary. 
  
Village of Kimberly:   We met with the owner of Chefo’s Restaurant and he asked to move his cleanings 
to every two months.  We agreed to move them to every two months as they are on a limited serving 
schedule and a two month cleaning is in line with similar restaurants.   
 
There are 2 reminder letters to send and one site visit will be required.     
  
Village of Little Chute:   There were no significant issues within the Village in February.    
 
A total of 4 reminder letters will be sent and no visits are required.  
 
City of Kaukauna:    Plan B is on schedule to complete their trap installation in March.  We will check in 
with them   early in the month to make sure there are no issues.   
 
Rico’s Family Restaurant opened   a restaurant on Wisconsin Avenue.  We sent them an introduction 
letter and asked for an appointment to review the FOG Porgram with them.  We will follow up with 
them during March. 
 
We have been in discussions with the owner of the Subway Restaurant in regards to the frequency of 
their trap cleanings.  They are going to clean the trap after 6 months and send us photographs of the 
interior of the trap, prior to cleaning.  Based upon what they find, we will make a determination as to 
whether to move to six months or retain their current three month schedule.     
  
A total of2 reminder letters are required and 4 site visits will be performed.  


